
 

 

Samantha Pennington 
 
 
From:   Samantha Pennington [Samantha.pennington@fcpsk12.org] 
Sent:   Monday, August 24, 2021 9:23 AM 
To:   Alisha Harris [alisha.harris@fcpsk12.org] 
Subject:  FW: RE: Josh Williams Progress 
Attachments:   
 

Dr. Harris,  

If you feel that you need more paraprofessional support in your school, then you will need to 
contact Dr. Wright to request additional funding. Please keep in mind that additional 
paraprofessional support requests need to be made as an IEP team decision and that current 
staffing levels must be at capacity in order to support the decision for new personnel. 

Sam 

 

Samantha Pennington 
Special Education Coach 
Fairfield County Public Schools 
 

On August 24, 2022 at 7:53 AM, Alisha < alisha.harris@fcpsk12.org> wrote: 
 
  
Sam,  
I have a parent who is requesting a re-evaluation of her child’s certification before the three-
year mark and is requesting paraprofessional support for him. I don’t know that he needs it – 
I’ve talked to his teachers, and he’s doing fine, I think – but overall, I could use some more 
support. We are tight for people over here to meet all of our IEP service hours. Can I request 
some additional support or personnel to meet these needs? 
 
Alisha 
 
 


